
 

 

September 10, 2024 

 

ERRATUM #1 

 

Request for Proposal # 4998.1 

Consultant for School Boundary Review for Montgomery County Public Schools 

 
The above referenced Request for Proposal is hereby revised to reflect the following: 

 

  

1. Attachments A-D have been moved and now appear before Appendix A, they were inserted 

into the incorrect area of the documents 

 

2. The following board resolutions shall hereby be considered and are made part of the full scope 

of this boundary review in reference to Charles W. Woodward High School, Crown High 

School and the expansion of Damascus High School: 

 

• March 28, 2023 REVISED Resolution No., 8.1.2 – Boundary Study Scope 

Recommendation to Determine the Service Area for the Reopening of Charles W. 

Woodward High School; 

• March 19, 2024, Resolution No., 11.1, Boundary Study Scope Recommendation to 

Determine the Service Area for the new Crown High School and the Expansion of 

Damascus High School; 

• March 19, 2024, Resolution No., 11.2, Revised Boundary Study Timeline for the Boundary 

Study Scope to Determine the Service Area for the Reopening of Charles W. Woodward 

High School. 

 

 

  All other language, terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 

 

 

  
                                        Angela McIntosh-Davis, CPPB, Director  

                                                                                   Division of Procurement 

 AMD 

 

             Copy to 

 RFP File 

 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and return with your proposal or under 

separate cover. 

 

 



 

 

Accepted:                  
 Name and Title  

 

 Name of Company:             




















